

Minutes for September 28, 2010

Liam:

- Lipdub went well
- redbull is now a sponsor, wants fluketag (sic) team!
- Dean meeting next friday, frosh etc – will let know about changes to frosh next week
- Lots of bugpush stuff. Articles in newspapers
- Everyone please contribute to wiki updates! Write down what you learn, and how you learned it.

Peter:

- got reps for Seng (jeremy), elec, mech (peter)
- Maps fees. Trying to get more people to sign up, because students are kind-of paying for it.

Austin:

- explaining what WESST is, and what the retreat is. Need people to apply.
- UVEC -> new name of Mini-WEC.
- All about Mini-WEC: various events
- bug-push sign up sheet outside office. \$20 minimum donation.

Zac:

- working with budget clean-up
- updating of endowment fund policies

Flash

- Fishwrap was amazing! 12 pages! Keep it up, maybe get sponsorship and get a proper newspaper. Printing facilities?

Nat:

- Prof-student social at felicita's, meeting went poorly. Maybe allowing first years?
- Bug-push Sponsorship is ready to go, just needs a price.
- Double rainbow “Evening excursion social walk” shirts are designed. Date: Oct 15th? Sylvia (DAL) will help planning.

Nesbitt:

- bugpush sponsorship package is done
- bug is fixed! Strong pushbars!

Tristan:

- Planning hockey. Need skate rentals, and ~2 hours. Oct 28th?
- Planning drink and dodge. No date yet.
- Hockey pool is going. Need registration to be designed. James will help? Ready by friday?
- Foosball tree? Talk to steve chelli about legit scoreboard.

Mike:

- Mailing list has addresses!
- How to upload exams?

Steve (not here):

- needs printer ink
- trying to find sewing club for order of pi costumes

Trevor:

- new plant is ballin
- learn about exam database and add more

DALS:

- need bug-push volunteers. Encourage your friends!
- Keep writing for the fish wrap!

Tiffany:

- need to set up meetings with other groups about DEC. 6th shooting memorial

Jacob:

- belt buckles will be \$60?

ESS-A Meeting Agenda: Tuesday, September 28, 2010

President

- Meet with dean for travel funding
- Update policy manual
- Get bugPush sponsorship, teams, etc.
- Hella wiki updates

VP-Academic

- Establish reps for elec, mech, seng, ceng and 1st year
- Meeting with Tiedje for travel funding
- APEG BC meeting in late Oct.
- Mandatory APEG fees

VP-External

- WESST Retreat registration
- Start thinking about Mini-WEC (UVEC?)
- Meeting with Dean RE: frosh and travel funding

VP-Financial

- Update history of student fees on Wiki
- Make meeting with MaryAnne Teo for EASY acc'ts
- Updates to the Endowment fund manual. Create guidelines for all future execs.

Dir. Comm

- Went super sick!
- Maintaining the large writing group
- Looking for new printing perhaps?

Dir. Events

- Prof-Student social
- Double Pubcrawl!!! Omg!
- Movie night?

Dir. Corp

- Sponsorship package for BugPush
- Talk to Speedway for VW tail-car for Oct 17
- BUGPUSH BUGPUSH BUGPUSH!

Dir. Sport

- Think about booking an arena for hockey, late oct?
- Drink and Dodge. Take the lead, let's set a date
 - Contact Ryan Flagg -> rmflagg@uvic.ca

Dir. IT

- Mailing list-script, being populated
- Ongoing security shtuff
- How is managing the DALs going?

- Easier way to upload exams?

Dir. Services

- We need printer ink! 2x ASAP!
- Find sewing club who are willing to make OoP costumes for us! Wheel like only aussies can!

Secretary

- New plant arrival date?
- Ongoing work with exam database with DALs
- Maybe integrate mech design/elec design sol'n manuals and materials with ESS site?

DALs

- Volunteers for BugPush
- Writers for FW

- Update Exam database, maybe redesign? With uploader and fancy features.

Co-ord of Student Relations

- Anissa for Dec. 6th memorial. Any progress with NVP or other groups? Meeting soon hopefully?
- Ideas for non-drinking events? Dates!

Other Business:

New news:

- procure EXAMS! Lets start that system up again!